

Help Us Preserve History: Contribute Primary-Source Materials

Dear Colleagues,

The Marcus Center is actively building comprehensive collections of primary-source materials that document pivotal moments in American and global history. Our current special collections include materials related to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Israel-Hamas War, social justice protests, and other significant events.

We invite you to contribute to this growing archive. Items such as sermons, memorial programs, editorials, speeches, photographs, and personal reflections are invaluable to scholars, educators, and future generations seeking to understand these moments through firsthand accounts.

Send any relevant material, by e-mail to DHerman@huc.edu; Attention Special Collections, or mail to:

Dr. Dana Herman Associate Director American Jewish Archives 3101 Clifton Avenue Cincinnati, OH 45220

